CLEOBURY MORTIMER MARKET HALL

Annual Report 2015-16
The Market Hall remains financially sound with a steady income stream from office leases as well as from regular and casual bookings.  
This year we are pleased to report a 21% increase in our income which has been achieved through additional bookings and leases.  We are pleased to be the venue for local community groups such as the weekly Craft Group, Community Choir, Girlguiding and the WI as well as for coffee mornings and table top sales. We host a range of casual bookings for meetings, presentations, training sessions, parties and events.  We also gain some income from the monthly craft and gift markets and hiring out equipment.  We will continue to promote the Market Hall as a chosen venue for local groups especially due to its central location in town, wide range of facilities and its favourable room rates. 
We have undertaken minor repairs and maintenance during the year and now have permission from the Conservation Officer to replace the upstairs windows with double glazed units.  This will primarily improve energy efficiency but will also help improve acoustics.

As a community building we are happy to host some of the art work by Walter Pullan which continues to draw interest from visitors across the West Midlands.  We have been pleased to accommodate art work from students at Lacon Childe School in our front window as well.  We are extremely grateful to Mr & Mrs Todd for continuing to maintain the Visitor Information Point which offers a wide range of information including our community Notice Board.
We are proud of the growing success of the Market Hall and thank everyone for their support.  We will continue to work hard to maintain this community building and welcome any feedback on how we can improve our facilities.  Thank you.
Dorothy McBride
11th April 2016

